
 

 

PTA Minutes: 01/05/2018 

Welcome to the three parents who are in attendance today.  

In the future, for the PTA to flourish we hope to have a class representative from every class 

nominated to become a part of the PTA. We hope to elect a new Chair, Vice-Chair and 

Treasurer. 

We are keen to have parental involvement in the Summer Spectacular 2018. 

Ideas to raise money for the Summer Spectacular: 

A parent/carer student car wash. 

Archery.  

An optional £1 non-uniform day when it is a child’s birthday. 

Hook a duck. 

Next steps for the Summer Spectacular 2018: 

Downsell PTA Team will receive letters to take around to local shops asking them for 

donations. 

Shops/places approached can be told that their company will be mentioned and thanked in 

the programme for the Summer Spectacular.  

Downsell PTA Team are to receive lanyards from the school as ID to use and show they are 

part of the PTA.  

A bingo night to be planned for next term. 

Alexia to send Monwara the letter about the boards for the Summer Spectacular to put on 

the website.  

Beach area at the Summer Spectacular to be run by the PTA with some help from staff and 

the Year 6 Prefects. 

Parents to be approached about Match Funding.  

End of Meeting 


